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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Disclaimer: This advisory does not constitute legal advice and is issued for general information purposes only. 
APL Logistics accepts no responsibility for any information contained within this advisory and disclaims and 
excludes any liability in respect of the contents or for action taken based on such information. 

CONTAINER MOVEMENT SUSPENDED BY 
TRANSPORT WORKERS 

 
February 7, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
A strike by transport workers, beginning February 6, 2025, has completely halted container trailer 
movement at Chittagong Port, Bangladesh. All depots are affected, causing a standstill in container traffic. 
This disruption significantly impacts container movement, empty container placement, and dispatch. 
Negotiations between the Truckers Association and authorities, despite a tentative agreement reached on 
February 5 at 21:30, have failed to resolve the situation. The strike, stemming from a clash at DC Park in 
Sitakunda's Faujdarhat area, continues due to drivers' demands for the arrest of those who allegedly 
attacked them. 
 
Impact on the Factory Side 

• No impact on the factory side; vendors are able to move cargo to CFS. 
• Vendors may not be able to perform factory loads as container movement has stopped. 

 
Impact on Depots 

• Import operations within depots and documentation tasks are proceeding as normal. 
• There may be a scarcity of empty containers for stuffing as depots are unable to procure from the 

port. 
• Export laden dispatch to the port is completely halted from all depots. 

 
Impact on Chittagong Port 

• Import deliveries from the port have been fully halted. 
• Import and export documentation tasks are continuing. 
• Discharging is proceeding without disruption. 
• Vessel permissions are continuing. 
• Export loading into vessels has been paused. 

 
Activity Between Chittagong Port and Depots 

• Import and empty container pickups from the port to depots have been suspended. 
• Export dispatches from depots to the port have been stopped. 

 
For more information, please refer to the article below: 

• Prime mover drivers resume strike at Ctg DC Park, demand its closure 
 
 

https://www.tbsnews.net/bangladesh/prime-mover-drivers-resume-strike-hindering-ctg-port-operations-1062466
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APL Logistics is actively monitoring this dynamic situation and will continue to provide updates as needed. 
If you have any questions, please contact your APL Logistics representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics  

 
 
 
 
 

 


